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From: Contact TPUC
To: Jimmie Hughes
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00073
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 8:11:22 AM

From: Laura Earl  
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2025 4:39 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00073

Hello, In docket No. 24-00073, Integrated Resource Management is requesting a 29% increase. I recognize that they have not requested an increase since 2/23/2016, however 29% seems like an excessive increase and greater than the cost of living
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Hello,

In docket No. 24-00073, Integrated Resource Management is requesting a 29% 
increase.  I recognize that they have not requested an increase since 2/23/2016, 
however 29% seems like an excessive increase and greater than the cost of living 
increase for the labor work force during this time.

Kind, Regards,
Laura Earl

Sent from my iPad

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 18, 2025 at 10:31 a.m.
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